Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees.

Following on from Transition Day, can you talk to your child about how they are feeling about next year. They could even draw or write something for their new teacher to tell them a little bit more about themselves.



Love Bobby and Bertie

Week beginning 5th July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a great week and the children were very excited to meet their new teachers and find out what class they will be in next year! There will be a couple of opportunities to enjoy a story with their teacher next week as well.

In Literacy, we have started learning our model text for writing a recount about our sports day. The children who weren't in on that day had the chance to have a go at the activities they missed. We have enjoyed creating our own text maps and starting to think about the language we use for a recount. On the back of this newsletter you will also find some photos of all the fun we had on sports day!

On Monday, the children had their height, weight and vision check by the school nursing team. Unfortunately, the hearing check was unable to take place so if you have any concerns in this area please contact your GP.

We have plenty of junk modelling materials at the moment so if we could just hold off on donations for a little while that would be great, thank you for the ones you have sent in.

Just a reminder to ensure all items of clothing that come into school are clearly named, this includes hats. Also it is school policy for the children not to wear nail polish at school. If your child has their ears pierced, please can they be removed or covered on PE days.

As the weather has also started to warm up, could we ask that sun cream is applied before children come to school in the morning. If children bring in their own sun cream, they can then reapply this themselves at lunch time. We would also recommend sending in a hat (clearly named) for them to wear when we are outside. In addition, the children are now needing to take their jumpers off at school and have found it difficult. If you could spend some time practising this skill at home that would benefit the children greatly.

Dates for your diaries:

Monday 19th July: Teddy Bears' Picnic — Children can bring in their favourite teddy from home on this day. A snack and drink will be provided so they do not need to bring any food from home.

Tuesday 20th July: Last day of term

Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can write us a note in the home school diary and we will find a time to get back to you.

Mrs Brown, Mrs Uttley, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates, Mrs Wade, Mrs Shrestha and Mrs B

